Britton Deerfield Schools Transportation Department

Receipt of School Bus Transportation Handbook

Dear Pa	rents/Gu	ardians	
---------	----------	---------	--

You can find our Transportation Handbook on our website at www.bdschools.us. Riding the school bus is a privilege. Students are expected to exercise proper conduct at all times on the bus. For the safety of all passengers and the driver, misconduct will not be tolerated. Students, who misbehave or place the bus or its passengers in any jeopardy, will lose their bus privileges. Please review this important safety information with your child(ren), sign the lower portion of this letter and return it to your bus driver within the first week of school.

Sincerely,		
Parent/Guardian signature	Date	
Charle at a constant	Date	
Student signature	Date	